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Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480gj Middletown, Pennsytvania 17057
717 944-4041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

February 22, 1980
TLL 069

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Atta: Robert W. Reid, Chief
Division of Operating Reactors
Operating Reactors Branch #4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocnnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Units I & II (TMI-1 & TMI-2)
Operating License Nos. DPR-50 and DPR-73

Docket Nos. 50-289 and 50-320
Safeguards Contingency Plan

Enclosed please find Revision 1 to the Contingency Plan for Three Mile Island
Nuclear Station in response to your letter of January 17, 1980. Since the
enclosure contains information of the type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d), it
should be, therefore, withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

A
J. G. Hed>ein

, Vice President

b' Nuclear Operations
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cc: R. Skelton
J. T. Collins
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